
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW  
 

SWISSPORT MEMBERS  
RE: SAMSARA AI CAMERAS IMPLEMENTATION 

  

Dear Sisters and Brother, 
 
Please be advised that Swissport has installed cameras within all vehicles facing the 
operators and others facing out. 
 
We have sought legal action and have filed grievances on the matter in all locations we 
represent, as we see this as a violation of your privacy rights. 
 
We are to understand that some of the other Unions that represent members at 
Swissport, are taking similar action. 
 
The company has agreed in the interim to blur the images inwards, while we proceed. 
 
We will advise you of any progress. 
 
 
In solidarity,  

      
Dave Flowers   Chris Lipsit    Rene Grenon 
President & Directing   General Chairperson  General Chairperson 
General Chairperson 
 

    
Peter Tsoukalas   Todd Haverstock 
General Chairperson  General Chairperson 
 
GC/mdr 
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